
 

12th Annual 

Winter Coat and Clothing Drive 
 

Friday, March 22nd       

  3:00 PM – 6:00 PM 
 

Pearl River High School Cafeteria 
 

Please bring your new and gently used winter coats and warm articles of clothing 
including but not limited to shirts, sweaters, sweatshirts, hats, gloves, scarves, etc.  

 

All gently used clothing will be accepted and appreciated. 
Your generosity is greatly needed. Many are in desperate need of winter coats and 

clothing. The needs are rising! 
 

Clothing donated to local charities including People to People and Martin Luther 
King Center to be distributed to people in need free of charge. 

  
 

Christ’s Ambassadors of Charity 
P.O. Box 117 

Pearl River, New York 10965 
Chris at 914-661-7923 evenings 

info@caocinc.org 
 
 

CAOC is a 501(c) 3 not for profit charitable foundation run entirely by volunteers. 

 

mailto:info@caocinc.org

